http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=76542

Public meeting set in Seneca on proposed fitness court
(KMZA)--A public meeting will be held Monday evening ( October 30) in Seneca
to inform the public about and gain support for a proposed outdoor fitness court.

City Parks and Recreation/Community Development Director Jordan Weaver
will hold the informational come-and-go meeting at City Hall from 6:30 to 7:30.

The city was recently notified it has been selected for a $50,000 grant from Blue
Cross and Blue Shield to help fund the estimated $210,000 court, contingent on
the city securing the additional funding needed.

The city has pledged to match the grant and is working to find the additional
financial support.

The court, a 38 by 38 foot square of outdoor exercise fixtures, was developed by
the National Fitness Campaign to provide a total fitness workout accessible to all
ages and skill levels.

A site east of the Aquatic Center parking lot has been proposed for the court.
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